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. % Department of Revenue

Division of Motor Vehicles

Notice of Emissions Liability Extension

With the passage of the Deter Tampering Motor Vehicle Emissions Control System Act (SB 22-179), the
period during which an auto dealer is liable for a recently purchased gas-powered motor vehicle’s
compliance with Colorado emissions standards has been extended from three to five business days after
purchase.

Beginning Aug. 10, 2022, vehicle buyers must be informed of the extension when the emissions testing
coupon is given to the customer to sign. New, updated vehicle emissions testing coupons will be
available at the main Air Care Colorado office by the end of August. Air Care Colorado will continue to
honor the existing emissions testing coupons during the inventory transition.

Please contact the Division of Motor Vehicles’ Emissions Team at (303) 205-5603 if you have any
questions.

‘9 DMV.Colorado.gov/Anywhere - Colorado Division of Motor Vehicles - DMV.Colorado.gov





